
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 3/14/2013 12:22:32 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Malcolm, Kim (Kim.Malcolm@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: hotel visits today? 

Laura, 

I'm not planning to go. Let's check-in with Kim after lunch. She was following up on a few 
things. 

Liza 

On Mar 14, 2013, at 9:51 AM, "Doll, Laura" <L /pg e.com> wrote: 

Liza 

Were you planning to visit to the Hyatt today to check out rooms for the 
symposium? Or was Kim? Or Gen Hagan? 

There had been an email exchange about 3:30. Now 4:00 would be better for 
me . . . 

Just wondering who might be planning to come over. 

We are still waiting to hear back from places near SFO. 

Just wondered if you knew anything more. 

Thanks 

Laura 

SB GT&S 0262377 
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Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


